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Paying the Piper? The governance of vice-chancellors’
remuneration in Australian and UK universities

In this presentation of work conducted with Julie
Rowlands (Deakin University, Australia), Rebecca
Boden will argue that reforms in university governance
towards greater marketisation and financialisation may
have contributed to the shifting nature and increasing
levels of vice-chancellors’ remuneration in Australia

and the UK.

Professor Rebecca Boden,
Research Director, New Social
Research Programme, University

Z0O0OM meeting 1D: 981 3010 3604 of Tampere, Finland
https://universityofsussex.zoom.us/j/98130103604

US

UNIVERSITY
OF SUSSEX



